
Answers to Questions asked by prospective bidders on the     
                PRIVATE PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL BEDS RFP# 0142 

PRIVATE PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL BEDS RFP #0142 

 

 

Question #1:  Would it be possible for you to share the contract rate if Vendor was approved to join 
Lifepath network?  Also, would like to inquire if you have a provision for outpatient PHP 
and IOP? 

Answer #1: After evaluating proposals, Collin County Mental Health Mental Retardation Center 
dba LifePath Systems will engage in discussions with vendors regarding specific 
aspects of pricing. LifePath Systems does not currently have a provision for PHP and 
IOP. 

Question #2: Is this different then our current contract? Do I need to re-apply? 

Answer #2: If you are currently a vendor in network with LifePath Systems, you will not need to 
reapply to the posted Request for Proposals. 

Question #3: Is the rate a negotiated rate? 

Answer #3: After evaluating proposals, LifePath Systems will engage in discussions with vendors 
regarding specific aspects of pricing.  

Question #4: Vendor indicated they have a current contract with NTBHA, asked is this the same type 
of contracting opportunity?  

Answer #4:  LifePath Systems is the Local Mental Health Authority for Collin County, and the 
contracting opportunity is based upon funding provided from Health and Human 
Services Commission. LifePath Systems is unable to confirm if the contracting 
opportunity is similar to that of NTBHA. 


